Meetings Attended by Cr Peter R. Smith

Since Council Meeting 8th September 2003

9th September

Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Board meeting in Mannum.

10th September
Barossa, Hills & Plains Counselling Service Annual General Meeting at




Lyndoch Hotel.

14th September
Opening of the playground at Cambrai followed by the opening of the new




community hall at Tunkilo.

17th September
I attended the Australian Water Association meeting in Adelaide.

AWA are targeting young people as future members.

17th September
The Mannum Complex Annual General Meeting in Mannum.

22nd September
I attended as an observer the Development Assessment Panel meeting at Cambrai.

22nd September
I attended a community meeting to discuss the idea of building a retirement village in Mannum.

A committee has been formed to begin investigation/sustainability.

23rd September
Cr Rowe and I attended the opening of the Swamport Wetlands project


At Murray Bridge.

Support is being sought from S.A. Transport for sealing road to wetlands.

25th September
I attended the Annual General Meeting of the Mannum District Hospital.

26th September
Mayor Mann, Cr Rowe and myself attended the Murray Darling Association Region 6 meeting on Hindmarsh Island.

Ray Najar (incoming MDA Manager) was introduced to members and addressed those gathered (minutes available on request).

29th September
I attended the Annual General Meeting of Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc., in Mannum (Annual Report available on request). 


I have once again been elected as the Chairman.

1st October
Mayor Ian Mann, Cr Christine Rowe and I attended the LGA State/Local Relations Workshop in Adelaide.

An interesting workshop, which pointed out the importance of a working relationship with the State Government.

2nd & 3rd October
I with other representatives of Mid Murray Council attended the LGA 


“Raise the Roof” a Local Government Showcase conference in Adelaide.

All presentations will be available at www.lga.sa.gov.au from 8th October.

7th October
Cr Rowe and I attended the Lower Murray Local Government Working Group meeting at Tailem Bend.

Cr Rowe and I proposed a membership – especially new membership – folder to the meeting (minutes available on request).

7th October
Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc., Board meeting at Mannum.

This was the first meeting with the two new members on the Board.

8th October
I attended a Supported Residential Facilities Advisory Committee meeting in Adelaide.


It seems clear to this committee that there needs to be a complete overhaul of this legislation bringing it into line to legislation similar to the aged care legislation.

9th October
Mannum Progress/Promotions Annual General Meeting in Mannum.

10th October
With Mayor Man and Cr Kluge I attended as  a proxy delegate the Murray and Mallee Local Government Association meeting at Lameroo.

